WRITTEN NARRATIVE OF ZONING MAP AMMENDMENT REQUEST

Zoning change consideration is being sought to allow for the division of the existing land into two separate residential lots, one to the north and one to the south, transitioning from the current zoning designation of A-1 to the new zoning designation of RE-20.

The motivation behind this request is to enable both my brother and me to reside on our property while ensuring compliance with local zoning regulations. By splitting the land, we aim to create two individual parcels that can each accommodate a family residential dwelling.

This decision is driven by our desire to maintain close familial ties and to responsibly utilize our existing land. We believe that dividing the property in this manner will allow for efficient land use while preserving the overall character of the neighborhood.

The proposed zoning change, which is supported by existing precedent in the local area, will involve careful planning and adherence to all relevant regulations. This is to ensure that the division is conducted in a manner that not only aligns with legal requirements but also respects the established character and norms of the surrounding community.
